
Legal Notice 
 
On Monday, October 25, 2021 the Draft Amendment to the Annual Public 
Housing Agency Plan of the Quincy Housing Authority (QHA), as required by the 
U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD), will be available for 
a forty-five (45) day public review and comment period. The Draft is available for 
inspection by the public on the QHA website https://www.quincyha.com, and at 
the Main Office of the Authority, 80 Clay Street, Quincy, Massachusetts,  The 
Draft is also available at each of the following locations:   109 Curtis Avenue, 73 
Bicknell Street, and 170 Copeland Street.  These locations are all wheelchair 
accessible and reasonable accommodations will be provided to persons 
requesting assistance.  Please contact the main office should you need a 
reasonable accommodation.  The Amendment is scheduled to be submitted to 
HUD on December 16, 2021 or thereabouts.  A Public Hearing to consider 
comments on the Draft Amendment will be held Monday, December 13th, 2021 at 
4:00 PM in the Community Room on the 12th floor of the QHA’s principal office 
located at 80 Clay Street, Quincy, MA 02170.  Additionally, the Quincy Housing 
Authority Board of Commissioners will meet on December 15th, 2021 at 5:00 pm 
to consider adoption of the Amendment before its submission to HUD; any 
additional comments on the Amendment will be considered up to this meeting.  
This Board Meeting will also be in the Community Room on the 12th floor at 80 
Clay Street.  Anyone wishing further information on the QHA’s Amendment to the 
Agency Plan should contact Carolyn M. Crossley, Assistant Executive Director at 
(617) 847-4350 ext. 200. 


